
William R. Baldwin Jr 
Chief of Police 

January 6, 2020 

Kent Johnson 
233 East Main Street 
Torrington, CT 06790 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

City of Torrington 
Department of Pol ice Services 

Proudly SeNing 
Since 1888 

This letter is in response to your recent request, which is dated December 30, 2019 and was received in our Records 
Division Office on January 2, 2020, for an un-edited copy of the body camera recording from Officer Quarles (Badge 
40) for an incident which occurred on December 17, 2019 between the hours of 07:30 and 10:00 a.m. 

Thank you for your request and I will be looking into this matter. I will need more time to determine whether I will be 
able to process all of the video requested. There are currently 28 requests, received ahead of yours, and I will be 
processing all requests in order of receipt. 

Any questions or concerns, I can be reached at 860-489-2030. 

Sincerely, 

Sergeant Gregory Wityak 

Tel. (860) 489-2000 or (860) 489-2068 FAX (860) 482-0125 Torrington Police Department, 
576 Main Street, Torrington, Connecticut 06790 
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